
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

COSTS OF DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION PROCESS FOR 
CABLE CAR ASSESSMENT

Meeting: Finance and Governance Committee Meeting date: 20 July 2021 

Raised by: Councillor Dutta 

Question: 

Could the Director please advise what the cost to the Council has been to assess the 
Development Application for the proposed cable car? 

Response: 

The total cost of external consultancies involved in the assessment of the planning 
application for the cableway and associated facilities, infrastructure and works at 100 
Pinnacle Road, Mount Wellington and 30 McRobies Road, South Hobart was 
$240,640.31. 

Processing of the application and representations was undertaken by officers who 
simultaneously managed other projects and core role responsibilities.  Because 
officer time is not costed to individual projects or matters, a calculation of staff cost is 
not possible.   

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 



Neil Noye 
DIRECTOR CITY PLANNING 
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File Reference: F21/71553  


